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9th September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

PARTNERSHIP MATTERS 

 

I know we all understand the importance of getting the relationship right between 

home and school and through this we can ensure that our children achieve their 

personal success.  We have a formal agreement to pledge ourselves to try to achieve 

this level of positive ‘togetherness’ which is called our Home School Agreement. 

 

Although this agreement is signed when children join Bourne Abbey, we believe it is 

important to revisit it as the children progress through school and especially as they 

move from KS1 into KS2.  We should therefore be grateful if you would read the 

attached with your child/ren, sign the hard copy your child will bring home and return 

it to school by Friday 20th September 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Houghton 

Head of School 


